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THOROUGHBRED RACING S.A. LIMITED 
STIPENDIARY STEWARDS' REPORT 

 

Report on Race Meeting held at the Port Lincoln Racecourse 
by the Port Lincoln Racing Club on Thursday, 22 September 2011 

 

 

Stewards Panel:   M. Santoro (A/Chairman) & A. Hayles (HT) (Stewards) 
 R. Evans & J. Perry (Deputy Stewards) 
 Dr. P. Horridge (Veterinary Surgeon) 

__________________________________________________________________________  

 
TRACK:  Good 3  WEATHER: Windy  
 
RAIL:  True 
 
 
On inspection, having regard to areas of deterioration adjacent to the racing surface 
protruding beyond the alignment of the running rail predominantly surrounding sprinklers and 
having regard to the prevailing wind conditions gusting from the north west in excess of 
65 kph and after hearing a submission from riders, the Stewards determined the degree of 
risk to be unacceptable and called the meeting off at 1.15 pm. 


